
Mission 2024/2025 Fundraiser 

Voice for the Voiceless Thailand 

Sunday, October 13, 2024 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Valley View Baptist Church in Snowflake 

1212 S. Main St. Snowflake, AZ 

Come get some great Thai food and help support our next mission trip to Thailand. This 

November 2024 through February 2025 we will be going to Thailand where we will share 

the Gospel with the people there. We will also provide lunches as we teach English and 

share the Gospel in as many as 20 different schools. Your gifts will provide much needed 

socks, school lunches and food gift bags for home visits. The following is a breakdown of 

what we are trying to provide with this fundraiser: 

• School socks for children-3000 pair @ $1.00 per pair   $3000 USD 

• Lunches for 3000 school children @ $1.52 each bowl   $4560 USD 

• Supplies for 150 food bags for home visits @ $13.00 ea. bag  $1950 USD 

            Total: $9510 

Authentic Thai food provided by ‘Thai 2 Go’ Make your 

generous donation of $15 or more per plate for your 

choice of Bacon Fried Rice, Hot & Sour Chicken or Pad Thai 

‘Voice for the Voiceless Thailand’ is a 501c3 non-profit ministry based in Arizona serving 

the people in Thailand. You can learn more about us at www.voiceforthailand.org  


